Lena Bonner
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From: Commissioner Wayne Guilfoyle

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 11:16 AM

To: Lena Bonner

Subject: Finance Committee

Mrs. Bonner can you share this with the Colleagues, Mayor, Finance Dept. and Interim. Administrator as well as the
Sheriff Richard Roundtree?

Would like this to be placed on the Finance Committee next week: Discuss the funding stream for the renovations of
existing jail and build a new jail pod.
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